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1. The DMTR Control Room panels and desk have undergone the site’s internal
clearance process and will be donated to Caithness Horizons. Work is on-going to
provide a structural frame for display purposes.

2. James Gunn, DSRL Heritage Officer and member of the International Scientific
Advisory Committee for the Defence Heritage international conference being
organised by the Wessex Institute of Technology in September 2014, has
successfully submitted a paper for the conference.

3. History reports for 16 previously demolished buildings were written and approved.

4. Oral history interviews with two ex-employees were recorded. The oral history work
was featured in the June 2014 edition of the Dounreay News.

5. Two Dounreay Memories forms were submitted by leavers, recording their memories
of working at the site.

6. Six heritage objects were collected.

7. A display about the heritage project was shown at the Dounreay family open day held
on 18 May 2014.

James Gunn
DSRL Heritage Officer
18 July 2014
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